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 My name is Sebastian Nathanson, I am a first-year chemical 

engineering student here at the University of Florida. I joined the 

Innovation Fellows program because in the future I want to 

become an entrepreneur, and so learning about the product 

development steps and cycle, as well as how one turns an idea into 

profit ethically is key to me. To reach our goal of providing a 

working prototype, I can provide communication skills as a result 

of my time teaching debate in high school; packaging complex information in a succinct and 

understandable manner will be necessary to meet deadlines. Furthermore, my time in the Freshman 

Leadership Engineering Group’s Involvement Committee has given me the opportunity to refine 

my out of the box thinking, which will be very helpful when making a cat-centric design with 

accompanying holiday themes. I am looking forward to this opportunity! 

 

 




